
November 21, 1990

Mr. and Mr8. Stanley Bjercito
76-6167 Plumeri& Road
Kailua-Kana, Hawaii 96745

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Ejercito:

Ohana Dwelling Application COD 90-181)
Stanley Ejercito, et 81
Tax MaE Key: 7-3-03:9, Lot 3

·.rbi~ acknowledgi'1:~ October 24, 1990 letter ana relatecleubmittals
received October 26, 1990.

By copy of this letter, we transmitted copy of the denoting
roadway sement to subject parcel via TMK: 7-3-03:46, Lot 4 and
copy of Temporary Roadway Agreement to the Department of Public
Works for u\view and further comment. Pending receipt of foregoing,
the Planning Director will defer deel.fonon the subject application.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Masa
Onuma or William Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288.

WRY:€Jtn

cc: Chief I, DPW W/llppn.

GBAILADO
Text Box
Note:

TMK number no longer exists.  Parcel got subdivided and number was dropped.

This Ohana is not included in the GIS database.




